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North Notes 

Christmas Edition ï Week 9  

Respect                Doing Your Best                  Fair Go               Generosity            Term 4 Week 9  

We have come to the end of the 2018 school year.  

As my first year as Principal here, I would like to thank everyone for their support and passion 

for the children at Mount Gambier North PS.  

There have been many moments where I have b een immensely proud of the students . None more 

so, than the Year 7 Graduation last night. It was a fantastic end to their Primary School journey 

and they conducted themselves in a most mature way. I wish them all the best for the next part 

of the ir journey.    

Also, congratulations to all the award winners, they were very deserving recipients.   Selection was 

very difficult process with many students considered for each award.  

The event would not  have been possible without the efforts of the Year 6/7 te achers, music staff, 

choreographers and admin team. Special mention to Glenda, Heath,  Erin, Leanne, Janine, Jo, Wendy 

and Bob who put in a lot of time to make this event happen.    

Another recent highlight was the music presentation night. Again, it was gr eat to see what our 

very capable students can do. Well done to Ms Roeters and the music team for the great 

performances.  

At the end of this year we sadly farewell some of our staff. To Fiona Barnes, Sharon Mount, Karen 

Dangerfield, Steph Barton and Tamara  Perryman, we thank you for your contribution to our school. 

Particularly to Ms Barnes, who is taking a break after 43 years of service. We wish her all the 

best and hope she enjoys the break.  

I would also like to thank all the staff for their tireless wo rk. They are committed and passionate 

about helping all our students  - we are very fortunate to have such a dedicated team.  

Finally to the students who make our job worthwhile, it has been great to get to know you all 

throughout the year. Have a great break  and be safe! I look forward to seeing most of you back 

in 2019. Happy holidays!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Presentation Evening  

IELP EALD Parent Workshops  

The IELP team recently  organised and ran two Parent Workshops this term. The first was about  ôParenting 

& Disciplining your Childrenõ and the second one was about ôOral Hygiene and Healthy Eatingõ. They were 

successful as our parents gained valuable information .  

We would like to say a big thank you to our presenters Andre Ntibesha (Community Liaison Officer, 

Adelaide) and Judy Mckay  (Dental Therapist, Mt.Gambier).  

 




